
Search Committee First Sunday Update for October 3rd
2021
This is a very exciting time for Trinity. On Sept.1st our profile and the appropriate documents have been placed on the Dio Mass Clergy & Transition website for all who are interested in the position of Rector.
All the documents are there for all aspiring candidates to review. We will not have discernment until end of day Oct. 31st. We will then begin the process of reviewing the applicants that have applied.
The stage we are currently in is Step 5. The confidentiality stage. Our updates will continues every month but will only have general information.
During the month John Wilson and I have had several conversations by zoom with our consultant Jane Redmont.  We set a date to meet with Canon Martha Hubbard and the team on Sept. 29th by zoom. We went over the process of reviewing applicant’s resumes and other documents required. They instructed us on confidentiality and how important it is. 
There is a favor we would like to ask of you. I know you want to know who and how many applicants have applied but as I said this is a time of confidentiality and we cannot give that information out. 
Please remember the Holy Spirit is guiding us and has brought us to this point and will continue until a rector is chosen.
We will Keep on Keeping on and please continue to pray for us as we go through this journey. Blessings to all from the Search Committee.
